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Dear Sirs,
 
Please may I confirm that Ramsgate town council considered its’ response to the
Secretary of State’s letter inviting comments on the recently published
independent aviation assessor’s draft report (by Ove Arup & Partners), the suite of
responses to his first consultation and other representations deemed relevant for
the purposes of the re-determination of the application at an extra-ordinary council
meeting on the 3rd November 2021. And it was resolved to fully support the
findings of the independent aviation assessors draft report.
 
Yours faithfully,
 
Laura Fidler
Town Clerk and RFO
Ramsgate Town Council
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